
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
June 2023 
  
Dear Parents 
 

Interim Election of a Parent Governor 
 

The Instrument of Government for Castle Rushen High School provides for the inclusion of a Parent 
Governor on the School’s Governing Body. 
 
It is now necessary to hold an interim election and you will find accompanying this letter a 
nomination form which contains all of the relevant details. 
 
To stand, propose, assent or vote in the election a parent must be the parent of a child who is a 
registered pupil at the School at the date of the election.  For the purposes of the election, the term 
“parent” includes any person who has parental responsibility for a child and any person with whom 
a child is living and who has care of him or her.  Within a family each parent may vote but parents do 
not have extra votes because they have more than one child in the School. 
 
As Headteacher of the School, I am the Returning Office for the election. 
 
Any parent who wishes to stand as a candidate should have the nomination form duly completed 
and ensure that it is returned to me by the date indicated on the form. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr K Winstanley 
Headteacher 
  



June 2023 

 
 
 

GOVERNING BODY OF CASTLE RUSHEN HIGH SCHOOL 
 

Interim Election of a Parent Governor to serve from 1 September 2023 to 31 December 2023 
 

NOMINATION FORM 
 
 

 

 
Name of Candidate ..................................................................................................................................   
 
I agree to stand in the above-named election 
 
Address       .............................................................................................................................................. 
 
        .............................................................................................................................................. 
 
 .............................................................................................................................................. 
    
Tel No ...................................... Email  ....................................................................................... 
 
Name and tutor group of one child who is a pupil at the school …………………………………………............... 
 
 …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….....
         
 
Signed ......................................................................................................... Date ................... 
 
 

 
Signature of Proposer .......................................................Pupil’s Name……………………………………… 

 

Signature of 1st Assentor…………………………….......................Pupil’s Name………………………………………. 

 

Signature of 2nd Assentor…………………..……….......................Pupil’s Name………………………………………. 

 
 

 
To be valid the fully completed nomination form must reach the Headteacher by midday on Monday 
3 July 2023. 
 
In this election, the Returning Officer is Mr K Winstanley, Headteacher. 
 
If there is to be a ballot, ballot papers will be sent electronically or via pupils by request. 
 


